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Topic: The Services Agreement between the Department of Health and Telstra 
 
Type of Question:  Hansard Page 63 Thursday, 29 September 2016 Question on Notice 
 
Senator:  SIEWART and REYNOLDS 
 
Question:  
 
Is there an intention to release the contract, or some redacted version of that, so that the 
broader public, health professionals, consumers and everybody can have an understanding of 
what Telstra has been contracted to do (including information about the service standards)?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
As indicate in the Department of Health response to this question on notice submitted to the 
Committee on Wednesday 5 October 2016 (Ref No: 4), Department now provides redacted 
Service Agreement (contract) between the Department of Health and Telstra at Attachment 
A.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 

• Attachment A – Redacted Service Agreement (Contract) between The 
Department of Health and Telstra 

  

 
 




